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LM/COMM/21/1

The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Lesotho to the United Nations presents its
compliments to UN-DESA and has the honour to refer to the invitation of the President of
ECOSOC H.E Collen Kelapile dated 29 July 2021 encouraging Member States to present
their Voluntary National Reviews.

In this view, the Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Lesotho has further the honour to
inform of Lesotho’s intention to Present her second Voluntary Review at the 2022 HLPF.

The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Lesotho to the United Nations avails itself this
opportunity to renew to the UN-DESA, the assurances of its highest consideration.
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